
 
Dear Mr. Erbele, 
 
I am strongly opposed to HB 1532 and ask you to please vote no on this matter. The main reason I’m 
opposed to this bill is that it gives money to private schools but will not hold them accountable with 
reporting or accountability measures. In our public school district we must account for every dollar 
spent, there is no such thing as us receiving money and using it on what we want with no accountability. 
Please keep the unfairness of this bill in mind when casting your vote. 
 
Thank you, 
Lisa Zenker 
 


